
 
 
 
 
 
 
Burrillville Sewer Commission 
Public Hearing of 5/11/2010 
Board Room of the BWWTF 
 
 
Members Present: Don C. Wolfe – Chairman 
                                  William Andrews – Vice Chairman 
                                  Wallace F. Auclair – Secretary 
                                  William J. Peterson – Commissioner 
                                   Irene P. Smith – Commissioner 
 
Also Present: Walter J. Kane – Attorney for the Commission 
                         James J. Geremia – James J. Geremia & Assoc. 
                         John Martin III – Superintendent 
                         Wallace Lees – Town Council Liasion to the Commission 
                         Richard St. Saveur – Nasonville Fire Department 
                         Joseph Hutnak – Nasonville Fire Department 
                         Michael Coutu – Granite River Village 
                         Peg Franklin – Office Manager 
                         Stacey Richard – Financial Aide 
 
Mr. Wolfe opened the Public Hearing at 7:00 P.M. 
 
Mr. Martin gave a brief overview of the proposed budget.  
 
Public Comment: None 
 
Mr. Kane noted that a new Schedule A will need to be drafted for the Rules and Regulations.  
 
Mr. Andrews made a motion to close the Public Hearing. The motion was seconded by Mr. Auclair. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Stacey Richard 
Financial Aide  


